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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 12:49 PM

To: 'sialolaw@gmail.com'

Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 2153 Beech Street - extension requested

Hi Mr. Lo, 

 

I have in receipt of your voice mail.  When you came to our office requesting for an extension, Nhia Vang gave 

you until December 30; however, Marica Moermond who is normally the legislative hearing officer has a 

concern about the deadline to the end of the year being that the ground would be frozen by then.  At the end, if 

your clients are responsible for the retaining wall, they would need time for repairs as well as funding issue, if 

any. 

 

Ms. Moermond is requesting that Supervisor Inspector Lisa Martin go back out to the property and take photos 

of the current conditions and for her to give a staff report in the hearing room on June 7.  At that time she can 

determine additional deadline for compliance. 

 

She is also requesting that you put something in writing of the District Court action and it’s timelines. 

 

This will go on the Council’s Agenda for June 15
th

 instead.   

 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


